
Cannonvale State School 

 

Do you have a child starting Prep at Cannonvale State School  

in 2026?   
 

Cannonvale State School invites all prospective families of 

children starting Prep in 2026 to an Open Day. 

 

Come along for a tour of our grounds, meet the staff and 

have some fun! 

 

Prep Open Day 2025 

Date:  Wednesday 23 July 2025 

Time:  8.50am—10am 

Where:  Meet at Cannonvale State School Hall 


